
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Fatality Hwy 162 12-28-2020 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
December 29, 2020 
 

(Hollywood, SC) Last night just after 7:00, Charleston County deputies responded to a 

two-car motor vehicle collision on Highway 162 at New Road.  Two vehicles collided at 

the intersection.  The driver of one vehicle died as a result of the collision.  The Traffic 

Division is investigating the collision.     
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